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Michael A. Chowaniec 
Vice President 
State Government Affairs 

October 10, 2025 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 

Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 
Re:  Matter No. 25-01601 – In the Matter of Major Telephone Corporation and Cable 

Company Filings of Annual Enhanced Emergency Response Plans for 2026 

  
Charter Communications, Inc.’s Disaster Emergency Action Plan 

 
Dear Secretary Phillips, 

 
Pursuant to 16 NYCRR 603.6(d)(4) and 896.8(d)(4), I am writing to notify the Department of 
Public Service that Charter Communications, Inc. plans to conduct a storm drill (as defined in 16 

NYCRR 603.6(b)(3) and 896.8(b)(1)) beginning on October 27, 2025. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this notice. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
Michael A. Chowaniec 
Vice President, State Government Affairs 

Charter Communications 
 
 
cc (via email):    Kevin Wisely, Director, Office of Resilience and Emergency Preparedness 


